
Beeches Junior School Newsletter 21st April 2023 Issue 27 

START OF TERM 
A very warm welcome to the summer term at Beeches Junior 
School - for some of our children and families, your last ever 
term here!  As sad as that is, it’s our aim to make sure our 
Year 6 children leave us with happy memories that will last 
forever. 

CONDOVER 
Year 6’s trip to Condover in July should now be fully paid, as 
the third instalment date has passed.  If you have not made 
full payment yet, please do so without delay.  Likewise, the 
third of four instalments for Year 5’s trip in September 
should now have been paid.  If you are struggling to make 
any of these payments, please come and see us for a chat or 
email Mr Ellis: s.ellis@beechesjnr.bham.sch.uk 
Please be assured conversations about money will be held 
sensitively and discreetly. 

STAY AND READ 
Stay and Read continues on Tuesday mornings, with parents/
carers from 3P invited to stay with us for 20 minutes on 25th 
April.  Please come to the hall at 8.45am via Priestley Smith 
playground. 

PARKRUN 
We’re heading back to Perry Hall Parkrun on Saturday 13th 
May.  We hope to see our “regulars” coming with us that 
day, and we’d really love to see some new faces too.  It 
doesn’t matter how fit or old you are, it doesn’t matter if you 
stroll round the course in an hour or run it in 20 minutes, or 
anywhere in between.  You can bring a pushchair, you can 
bring a dog on a lead, you can take part using a wheelchair or 
with a walking frame.  It really is for everyone. 
Parkrun is a free 5km walk or run around the park.  You can 
find more information here: https://www.parkrun.org.uk/
perryhall/ 
A reminder that children under 11 must have an adult who 
goes round the course with them (Parkrun’s rule, not ours) 
and your child will remain your responsibility at all times - 
school staff will not take charge of the children. 

E-SAFETY 
We hope you have seen our letter this week about e-safety, 
and we are sorry we had to send it.  Please take your child’s 
online safety extremely seriously.  If your child ever tells you: 
“No-one else’s parents look at what they’re doing online!” 
that is nonsense.  At this age, it is our duty as parents and 
carers to know what is going on.  Please speak to the office if 
you have not had access to the letter, and please speak to a 
member of staff if you ever have any concerns. 

BIRTHDAYS 
A clarification about giving out treats on children’s birthdays: 
We are happy to help your child enjoy their birthday and let 
them give out treats at the end of the day.  Items must be 
individually wrapped and not home-made. For example, a 
bag of individually wrapped lollipops or a box of “Heroes” or 
“Celebrations” would be fine, but a big cake that needs 
cutting up or a pack of Mr. Kipling cakes where they are not 
in individual wrappers can’t be given out.  Thank you for your 
understanding. 

 EID UL-FITR 
Many of you are celebrating Eid ul-Fitr this weekend.  Eid 
Mubarak to you all - we hope you enjoy lots of happy family 
time.  Please note that all children are expected back in 
school on Monday. 

HEALTHY RECIPE OF THE MONTH 
As part of our “Health for Life” initiative, we want to share 
some healthy recipes with you that use relatively cheap 
ingredients and are straightforward to make.  It would be 
great if your child could get involved in making them with 
you, and please send us a photo of what you’ve made!  This 
month’s recipe is on the back of the newsletter. 

TERM DATES 
Many people will be looking at dates and booking holidays, 
so to confirm, the last day of term for children is on Friday 
21st July.  Monday 24th July and Tuesday 25th July are 
Teacher Days, so the staff will be in, but school will be closed 
to children.  The autumn term starts on Monday 4th 
September 2023. 

KOMBAT KIDS 
Today we are giving out fliers to the children from “Kombat 
Kids”.  We are happy to share these, and we always 
encourage our children to take part in activities outside 
school, but we do not know anything about this company 
and have not looked into their safeguarding credentials.  We 
urge you as parents and carers always to look into 
organisations thoroughly before leaving your children with 
them.  The Kombat Kids flier is also on the next page of this 
newsletter. 

 DIARY DATES 

 Tue 25 Apr, 8.45am 
Tue 25 Apr, 9.15am 
Wed 26 Apr, 9.05am 
Thu 27 Apr 
Mon 1 May 
Tue 2 May, 8.45am 
Mon 8 May 
Tue 9 - Fri 12 May 
Tue 9 May 
Tue 16 May, 8.45am 
Thu 18 May 
Fri 26 May 
Mon 5 Jun 

3P Stay and Read 
Year 3 reading/spelling workshop 
Year 4 reading workshop 
Year 4 Mandir visit 
Bank Holiday - school closed 
3RW Stay and Read 
Bank Holiday - school closed 
Year 6 SATs week 
Year 3 visit to Botanical Gardens 
6M Stay and Read 
Fire service visiting Year 4 
Break up for half term 
School reopens 

 BEECHES BRILLIANT READERS 
Year 3: Tommy (3P)  Year 4: Reece (4AS) 
Year 5: Luca (5L)  Year 6: Jesuferanmi (6S) 

 PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
3JW: Riley 4AS: Djarn 5A: Cameron 6A: Grace 
3P: Aydin 4L: Mustafa 5L: Ayra  6M: Amelia 
3RW: Freddi 4P: Mokshsinh 5P: Yaashvi 6S: Tyler 

 Beeches Junior School Tel: (0121) 272 5888  
Beeches Road,  E-mail: enquiry@beechesjnr.bham.sch.uk 
Birmingham  Website: www.beechesjnr.bham.sch.uk 
B42 2PY   Follow us on Twitter: @BeechesJnr  

https://www.parkrun.org.uk/perryhall/
https://www.parkrun.org.uk/perryhall/
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